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9/03/07

Woodrow Wilson Facility Usage

Scout Leaders,

Welcome to Woodrow Wilson Elementary School.  We look forward to working in partnership with you regarding the usage of the facility and education of our youth.  Woodrow Wilson is home to almost 300 students and 50 staff on a daily basis.  To maintain a presentable facility that is school-ready when students and teachers arrive each morning we will ask that some specific guidelines be honored. 

*Students are expected to follow the same everyday expectations of Woodrow Wilson Elementary students in regard to the facility and general behaviors concerning student safety and respect for property.

*Room Usage:  The following areas will be made readily available for scout related activities.

1.) Music Room

2.) Stage

3.) Old Entry/Hallway

4.) Main Entry/Hallway

5.) Gymnasium

There are lunch tables on wheels (blue seats) that fit through all doorways as well as chairs and folding tables located under the stage if needed for activities.  Please wipe them down and put them away at the end of each session.  The custodian can assist you with cleaning materials if necessary.

We also respectfully ask that you honor the following requests during the times you use the Woodrow Wilson facility.

*Use restroom facilities located in the main entryway / outside main gym doors.

*Please keep scouts contained and supervised in specified areas.

*No upstairs, office, or non-specified facility/equipment usage without prior permission from building administration.

*Supervision is necessary in all areas, including playground and gym

*At no time should scouts be in classrooms or other non-designated use areas

Thank you for all of the positive experiences you help create for our youth.

Sincerely,

Eric B. Koppes

Principal

